
1st March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Tea towels & Tote Bags for sale

We still have a small number of Tea Towels and Tote Bags for sale 
following our Autumn Fundraiser.  These are available to buy at 
£4 each. 

There are also a number of tea towels from previous years which 
we are selling for 50p each. We have the following available; 

Y6 Children- we have the tote bags from Y6 & Y5, and the tea 
towel from Y4.  

Y5 Children- we have the tote bag from Y5, and the tea towels 
from Y4, Y3 & Y1. 

Y4 Children- we have the tea towels from Y4, Y3, Y2 and 
Reception. 

Y3 Children- we have the tea towels from Y3, Y2 and Y1  

Y2 Children- we have the tea towels from Y2, Y1 and Reception. 

Y1 Children- we have the tea towels from Y1 and Reception. 

Reception Children- we have the Reception tea towel.   

Please email Lucy at ecclesallptfa.volunteers@gmail.com             
if you’d like to buy any. 

Many thanks, 
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